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Over the past year the officers of the TRA have been very busy, managing our 
Community Centre and negotiating to keep it open for at least another three 
years, as well as taking up residents’ concerns collectively and individually about 
repairs and maintenance, cleaning, grounds maintenance, anti-social behaviour, 
fire safety, CCTV, parking, service charges, vermin control, local planning issues 
and much more – sometimes with some success, always with much frustration! 
 
Elections for the TRA’s officers and Executive Committee will take place at the 
AGM. We aim to have at least one representative of each block on the Estate on 
the Committee – volunteers are always welcome. The agenda also includes our 
Annual and Financial reports. 

Our Annual General Meeting is on 
Wednesday 26 September 2018 

at 7pm 
in Kennington Park Community Centre  

Everyone is welcome. 

Come and have your say, hear what’s been going on, and 
elect our representatives for the coming year. 

Cllr Claire Holland and Hyde’s Property Manager, 
Matt Hopkins, will be available from 6.30pm if you 
want help or advice – or just a cuppa and a chat! 
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